
Perquimans County Board of Elections
6Ol A South Edenton Road Street

PO Box 336
Hertford, N.C.27944

P}aone: 252.426.5598 Fax: 252.426.5068
MINUTES

Friday, November 1 8'h, 2022

The Perquimans County Board of Elections held its canvass meeting on Friday, November 1Bth,

2022, inthe conference room atthe NC State Extension Building,601 S. Edenton RoadSt, Hertford,
NCat11a.m.

Board of Elections
Members Present: Vera Murrill, Board Chair; Ella Fields-Bunch, Kevin Jones, Bobby Siller, Viaoria
Butler

Others Present
Jackie Greene, Director; Erica Critcher, Deputy Director; Anthony Jones, (RSF) Ready Set Fitness;
Lakechia Locust, (RSF); Jim-Rasheen Hodges, (RSF); Gary Kollmann, League of Women Voters; Tim
Brinn, Republican Party Chair

Board of Eleaions Chair, Vera Murrill called the meeting to order at 1 1 a.m.

Chair, Vera Murrillthen called the meeting to recess to allow Director Greene to input absentee
and provisional results. On a motion made and carried, Mrs. Murrill reopened the meeting at
1 1 :30 a.m.

Public Comment
N/A

New Business

Canvass - The Board members, with the help of Direaor Greene, compared results on two
different reports to check for accuracy of results. The Board then signed the required abstract.

Adiournmeot
On a motion made and carried, Ms. Murrill adjourned the meeting at 11:45 a.m
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Perquimans County Board of Elections

MINUTES

Friday, November 1 8'h, 2022

The Perquimans County Board of Elections held its pre-canvass meeting on Friday, November 1Bth,

2022, in the conference room at the NC State Extension Building, 601 S. Edenton Road St., Henford,
NC at 9 a.m.

Board of Elections
Members Present: Vera Murrill, Board Chair; Ella Fields-Bunch, Kevin Jones, Bobby Siller, Victoria
Butler

Others Present
Jackie Greene, Director; Erica Critcher, Deputy Dlrector; Anthony Jones, (RSF) Ready Set Fitness;
Lakechia Locust, (RSF); Jim-Rasheen Hodges, (RSF)

. Board of Elections Chair, Vera Murrill called the meeting to order at 9:1 2 a.m.

Public mment
N/A

Supplemental Absentee Review and Count - Director Greene informed the Board that since
their previous meeting on Election Day, the BOE had received 12 absentee by mail ballots. She
explained that one ballot was spoiled, and one ballot was returned after the deadline. Each
member of the Board viewed the two ballots that would not be counted. Then the Board worked
together to review the other ten ballots to ensure they met all the needed requirements. All 10

ballots were approved unanimously.

Provisional Review and Count - The Board was informed that the BOE had received thirty-four
Provisionals during this election period. She explained that BOE staff had researched each
Provisional. As a result of this research, seven were approved and thirty-seven were denied. All
Board members reviewed the research results provided. Ms. Murrill, Chairperson of the Board,

- signed and marked whether the ballot would be counted or not. Seven ballots were counted all

6Ol A South Edenton Road Street
PO Box 336

Hertford, N.C.27944
Phone: 252.426.5598 Fax: 252.426.5068

New Business

Director Greene began inserting the approved ballots into the DS200. After all ballots were
counted, she closed the polls and printed the results tape and had the Board sign it. The absentee
a bstract was then completed.



together. Director Greene, after opening the polls for Provisionals, began feeding in the approved
ballots. After closing the polls, the Board signed all required tapes printed from the DS200.

Adiournment

'-- On a motion made and carried, Ms. Murrill adjourned the meeting at 10:46 a.m.
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Perquimans County Board of Elections
601 A South Edenton Road Street

PO Box 336
Hertford, N.C. 27944

Phone: 252.426.5598 Fax: 252.426.5068

MINUTES
The Perquimans County Board of Elections held its rneeting on Tuesday Nov B, 2022, in the

conference room at the NC State Extension Office, 601 S. Edenton Road Street, Hertford, NC
27944.

Board of Elections
Chairperson: Vera Murrill
Members Present: Ella Fields-Bunch, Victoria Butler, Kevin Jones, Bobby Siller
Others Present: Kathy Trieber, part time BOE employee. Sue Englehardt; League of Women
Voters., Tim Brinn; Republican Party Chair

Board of Elections Chairperson, Vera Murrill called the meeting to order at 2:00 P.M.

New Business
v This meeting was held to review Absentee Ballots between the last absentee meeting and this

meeting in order to approve or reject the absentee.
After that was done the Board opened all absentee ballots and they were fed into DS200 tabulator by
Director Greene. There was a total for this count of 134 ballots processed in the tabulator.

An Absentee abstract report was made after the run of the DS200 report tape and was signed by the
board members.

Adjournment
On a motion made second the meeting was adjourned at 3:15 P.M
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Perquimans County Board of Elections
601 A South Edenton Road Street

PO Box 336
Hertford, N.C.27944

Pl:one: 252.426.559a Fax: 252.426.5068
MINUTES

Monday, November 7th, 2022

The Perquimans County Board of Eleaions held its absentee by mail meeting on Monday,
November 7th, 2022, in the conference room at the NC State Extension Building, 501 S. Edenton
Road St, Hertford, NC at 5 p.m.

Board of Elections
Members Present: Vera Murrill, Board Chair; Kevin Jones, Bobby Siller

Others Present
Jackie Greene, Director; Erica Critcher, Deputy Director

Board of Elections Chair, Vera Murrill called the meeting to order at 5:1 1 p.m.

Absentee by Mail Approval

The Board was informed that since their last meeting, the BOE office had received thirty-nine
absentee by mail ballots. Out of the thirty-nine ballots, one was a military ballot (returned through
Omni Ballot), and one was returned as spoiled.

All present Board members worked as a team to review each of the thirty-seven ballots that were
returned either in person or by mail. The Board agreed to approve allthirty-seven ballots. Mr. Siller
and Mr. Jones initialed and dated each ballot. Staff informed the Board the spoiled ballot was
returned in person by the voter who chose to vote in person instead.

Chairwoman Murrill, with the assistance of Mr. Jones, worked to complete the ballot that was
returned through omni ballot. Chairwoman Murrill marked the ballot based on the printed copy
the voter completed and sealed it in a provided envelope until Election Day.

ln total thirty-eight ballots were approved

Adiouromeo!
On a motion made and carried, Ms. Murrill adjourned the meeting at 5:33 p.m.
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